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 All institutions are given the opportunity to 
report information on course availability via 
survey 

 All course submissions are reviewed by a faculty 
review panel of experts by CTAG area 

Courses shaded 
this color were 

self-reported by 
institutions 

through 
endorsement 
surveys, and a 

course 
submission 

should be made 
for review. 

Courses shaded 
in red are 

suggested for 
submission 

when 
incomplete or 
no data was 

provided in the 
survey process. 

 

Gray sections 
indicate that a 

comparable 
course was not 

found to be 
offered at an 
institution. 

Key 

Questions regarding institutional compliance or suggested submissions should be 
directed to Nikki Wearly, Associate Director of SCTAI at nwearly@highered.ohio.gov or 
614-728-2662. 

For technical support making course submissions, or using CEMS, please contact Shane 
DeGarmo at sdegarmo@highered.ohio.gov or 614-644-6767. 

 

 

Courses shaded 
in green have 
already been 

submitted and 
are currently 

approved. 
 

Courses shaded 
in yellow are 

currently under 
review. 
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